
 

Con Magee’s P1 Hurling 2022 

       

Dear Parents,  

If your P1 son would like to participate in hurling this year, please send your contact mobile 

number to the person/s below and we will create a What’s App group. 

Paul Hughes – 07754655755 

Chris McCann – 07788248217 

Frank McCann - 07759743191 

 Training will begin on Saturday the 18th of June at the pitch from 10-11am.  

This flyer is just to allow us to prepare a data base for parents for the sole purpose of sending 

communications relevant to the Group. It will NOT be shared with any third parties. 

For this age group we need new coaches and helpers.  All training and courses are provided 

via the club.  ALL HELP IS WELCOME!! 

If there are any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Best Regards Paul & Chris  


